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You can buy a 
bar of soap / 
shampoo or 

refills instead 
of new plastic 

bottles

Buy loose fruit 
and vegetables 

rather than 
bagged

Use recyclable 
bags for 
shopping

Buy second 
hand items, 

swap them or 
don’t buy at 

all.

Use bamboo 
toothbrushes 

instead of 
plastic

﻿
‘We would love everyone to get involved in this 
campaign and help us make a difference to the 

amount of plastic that is getting into our oceans, 
littering our streets and that is harming nature.’



Eco -council is encouraging everyone at All Saints’ C of E Primary 
School to have a single use, plastic free month for the whole of 

February. Why do this:

Did you know?
A plastic bottle never wastes away

12 million tonnes of plastic end if in the sea each year!

100,000 creatures get caught in plastic every month

It takes 20 years or a plastic bag to break down

If we don’t take action, by 2050 750 million tonnes of plastic will be in the world’s oceans!



Join us to do your bit to reduce single use, 
plastic waste in February 2025

Eco-council, 2025.


